
Product Safety Statement Concerning Primeline Industries' Natural
Rubber Latex Tubing and California Proposition 65 Chemicals

California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 also known as Proposition 

65 states:

“No person in the course of doing business shall knowingly discharge or release a chemical 

known to the state to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity into water or onto or into land where 

such chemical passes or probably will pass into any source of drinking water, notwithstanding 

any other provision or authorization of law except as provided in Section 25249.9.”

and:

“No person in the course of doing business shall knowingly and intentionally expose any 

individual to a chemical known to the state to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity without first 

giving clear and reasonable warning to such individual, except as provided in Section 25249.10.”

Based on the Proposition 65 list of chemicals known to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity 

dated July 26, 2013 and Proposition 65 Safe Harbor Levels dated July 2013, Primeline Industries

is NOT required to label our latex tubing with safety warnings as is required by California 

Proposition 65.
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